
 

 

 

MUNICIPAL NOTICE 

The Council on the 28 July 2021 has RESOLVED that in terms of Section 184 of the Spatial Planning and Land 

Use Management By-Law, that: 

a) Council approves the Draft Policy and Guidelines for the installation of Telecommunication 

Infrastructure 

b) The draft policy be advertised for public comments. 

You are hereby invited to comment on the draft policy for telecoms, a copy of which is open for inspection at 

the DIRECTORATE: LED & PLANNING and on Municipal BAB Town Planning Offices in Joza. 

Any person who wishes to submit a comment must do so in writing to the Municipal Manager: PO Box 176, 

Makhanda, 6140 on or before 13:00 of Tuesday, 13 September 2021 

On behalf of: 

MR. M. MENE 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 


